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Transition letter to pupils (primary)
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Share this letter with parents/carers so they can read it aloud to their child and get them excited about joining reception.

Dear [insert child’s name],
We’re so excited that you’re coming to [insert school name].

My name is [insert headteacher’s name] and I’m going to be your new headteacher. [Insert teacher’s name] is going to be your new classroom teacher, and we both can’t wait to meet you!

We won’t be able to say hello in person just yet, as we all need to carry on staying home and keeping safe right now. But just because we can’t do that yet, doesn’t mean we can’t start having some fun together and get to know each other!
[Maybe add a few fun facts about the school, or about you – e.g. what hobbies or pets you have – to break the ice]
It’s okay if you feel a little bit scared about starting in reception – always tell a grown-up how you’re feeling so we can talk about it.
We’ve put our thinking caps on and we can’t wait to tell you about all the fantastic things we’ll be doing when you come to school!
What we’re going to do is:

[List what activities the children can look forward to in reception]
How does that sound? We’ve got so many fun things planned and we’re so excited to get started!

We’d love to find out a bit more about you too before September. [Maybe add a little activity like, ‘can you draw us a picture of your favourite things’ and add how their parent/carer can send it in]
See you soon!

[NAME]
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